
 

 

Remembrance Masses 
 

St Senan’s Church, Knockerra 6 p.m. 

 

Saturday 4th January 
Denis & Catherine Foran, Coolminga 

 

Saturday 11th January 
Michael Carrig, Kilcarroll 

 

St. Imy’s Church, Killimer 11 a.m. 
 

Sunday 5th January 
Dermot Lynch 

John T. and Nora Culligan, Carrowdotia 

 

Sunday 12th January 

 

Reader for St. Senan’s Church, Knockerra 

Saturday 11th January: Jimmy King 

 

Eucharistic Minister for St. Senan’s 

Church, Knockerra 
Saturday 11th January. Susie Griffin 

 

Eucharistic Minister for St Imy’s Church  
Sunday 12th January  Pat Culligan & Anne Browne 

 

Killimer Church Serving Rota 
Sunday 12th January: Ciara Kennedy & Bobby 

O’Driscoll 

 

Your Parish Donations 
Weekend 24th December: Baskets €112 & envelopes 

€267. Christmas period: Baskets €1050 & envelopes 

€874. Thank you for your continued support 
 

 

Killimer/Knockerra Text Alert 

065 9080550(Kilrush Garda Station) 

 

 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Deirdre McMahon, Donail and 

Brian Hynes who were married recently in St. Patrick’s 

Church, New Quay. We wish them every happiness for 

their future.  

 

Condolence 
We extend our sympathy to Mary Moran on the death 

of her brother Jerry Coffey and to all his family and 

friends. May he rest in peace. 

 

Irish Dance Classes 
Irish Dance Classes will resume in Kilmihil 

Community Hall on Tuesday 7th January, 5pm – 6pm. 

For further details, contact Helen Greene, Irish Dance 

Teacher on 0876231106. 

 

ABBA 

 
Tickets are now available for Abbaesque in Knockerra 

Hall on 28th February 2020. 

If you want to be a DANCING QUEEN or a SUPER 

TROOPER this is your chance just say I DO, I DO, I 

DO,I DO remember THE WINNER TAKES IT ALL 

just call  

089 241 2943 and say THANK YOU FOR THE 

MUSIC. 

 

Mary Immaculate College 

 
On Saturday 11 January (10am-1pm), Mary 

Immaculate College will give thousands of prospective 

students the opportunity to explore its Limerick campus 

and discover all that the College has to offer from its 

range of undergraduate and postgraduate degrees, 

extra-curricular activities and exceptional facilities. 

The Open Day will be an invaluable opportunity for 

prospective students to get a real sense of the College 

and to get the information they need to make their final 

college choices. For more information, see 

micopenday.ie.  

 

 

  

 

4th & 5th January 2020 
Fr Michael Sheedy: Tel: 9051093 Fr. Pat Larkin: 9062729 

Newsletter: Caroline Lynch 0860660535- carolineylynch@yahoo.com 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives: Marie Callinan & Laura Fennell 

 



 

 

Feast of the Epiphany 

 
Epiphany is celebrated 12 days after Christmas on 6th 

January and is the time when Christians remember the 

Wise Men (also sometimes called the Three Kings) 

who visited Jesus. Epiphany is also sometimes called 

'Nollaig na Mban' or Women's Christmas. 

Traditionally the women get the day off and men do 

the housework and cooking! It is becoming more 

popular and many Irish women now get together on 

the Sunday nearest Epiphany to celebrate. Epiphany 

Eve (also known as Twelfth Night) marks the end of 

the traditional Christmas celebrations and is the time 

when you were meant to take Christmas decorations 

down - although some people leave them up until 

Candlemas. 

 

Home Instead Senior Care Ennis  

 
Home Instead Senior Care are hiring qualified 

Homecare Assistants. Minimum requirement (QQI) 

FETAC Level 5 Care Skills and Care of the Older 

Person. Patient Moving & Handling 

Certificate is desirable. send an updated CV to 

emer.oconnor@homeinstead.ie or 0860126721 

 

Painting Classes  

 

Have you ever wanted to try your hand 

at painting? Pauline Dunleavy is now enrolling for her 

January classes. 3 nights, 3 different mediums. 

Numbers limited. 

Tel: 086 8339347 or email anchorcrafts@eircom.net. 

 

Killimer GAA 

 
Thanks to all who supported the Wren and the Race 

Night. Your support is very much appreciated. 

Club calendars are also available. Contact Mary at 

087 9126763. 

The AGM will take place on Saturday, 18th January at 

7.30 p.m. at the clubhouse. All welcome. 

 

Flute & Tin Whistle Classes 
 

Flute and Tin Whistle Classes are recommencing this 

Saturday in Teach Cheoil, Kilrush. All levels 

welcome. -Individual and group classes available. For 

further information contact 087-6217337/087-

2663576. 

 

 

 

New Year’s Blessing for You and Yours 

May this year be significant in your journey 

May your joy spring 

May you be fresh like a child and wise like an elder 

May your belly be full of laughter 

May you find something that you’ve been looking for 

May you love well 

May you give beyond what is reasonable 

May you be loved 

May you look around and see the wonder all around 

May you be thankful 

May regrets transform into lessons and pain forgotten 

May you breathe deeply 

May you be drawn into the stories all around you 

May you and yours be blessed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Cleaning Rota for January 

 

St Imy’s Church & Flowers 
 

Sheila Donovan, Mary Moran, Geraldine Ryan & Mary  

Nugent 

 

St. Senan’s Church 
 

Angela Flanagan, Anita Browne & Maureen Carrig  

 

St. Senan’s Church Flowers  

 
Monica Frawley & Maureen Carrig 

 

 

 

 


